
                                                                    

 

2024 Summer Concert Series Performer Application 
Thank you for your inquiry regarding our Saratoga Summer Concert Series program.  We appreciate 
your interest and look forward to learning more about you.  

At this time, we are collecting information from performers interested in the 2024 season.  The more 
details you can provide us with now, the easier and quicker the decision-making process will be at 
our end.  Our committee will meet later in the spring to make final decisions regarding the lineup for 
the season.  We have the difficult task of selecting eight bands for the season – not an easy process 
as we receive inquiries from so many talented musicians! Thank you again for your interest! 

The application and all information should be submitted to Karen Verrigni, Director, Heritage Area 
Visitor Center, email: karen@discoversaratoga.org. If you have any questions, I can be reached via 
email or call the Visitor Center at (518) 587-3241 ext. 10. The Visitor Center is open Tuesdays-
Saturdays, 9-5. 

Please provide us with the following information: 

• The name of the band _____________________________________________________________ 
 

• The name of the band leader or point of contact _____________________________________ 
 

• A good contact phone number _____________________________________________________ 
 

• An email address _________________________________________________________________ 
 

• If your band has a website, please provide the address 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

• If you have any YouTube videos, please include the link. 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

• If you are playing locally anytime soon, please let us know where!  We would love to hear 
you play! 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 



 
• Lastly, please provide a short bio of the band. This will be used for marketing and 

promotion, including press release, social media and posters/fliers.  If we can add you to 
our schedule, completing this step now will expedite the process.  
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

For those of you who are not familiar with our program schedule, it follows the same pattern every 
year: 

 Our concerts are held on Sundays in July and Tuesdays in August.   
 All concerts begin at 7:00 pm and wrap up by 8:30 pm.   
 All concerts are held in the beautiful and historic Congress Park, near the War Memorial 

bandstand.   
 All concerts are free and open to the public – a wonderful community program. 

We strive to provide opportunities to our local talent and encourage area musicians to apply. We’re 
looking forward to a great summer season of music and hope you can join us! 

Warm regards, 

Karen 

 

 

 

 


